
 

 

 
 

 

 

Starting Tuesday 17th January 2017 
                                 
Dear Parents 
 
I’m pleased to tell you that a Y2 COLOURING CLUB (with Miss Hydes and Miss Newton) will be 
starting on Tuesday evenings after school commencing Tuesday 17th January from 3.15pm until 
4.15pm.   
 
Due to the nature of this activity we will be able to take a maximum of 20 children in Y2.   
 
If you would like your child to attend, please fill in the slip below and return it to the School office 
straight away.   
 
Names will be drawn at random at the end of next week and you will be notified (by letter) by 
Monday 16th January whether or not your child has been successful in gaining a place.   
 
Please check your child’s book bag for this letter.  If you are still unsure if your child has a place, 
please contact Judy in the office. 
 
 

Please remember  
that children must stop for a club that they have signed up for.   

If for any reason your child does not wish to attend, permission must be given to Judy in the office 
for them to leave School at 3.15pm.  

You can either phone the office or send a note into School with your child. 
 

If you arrive to collect your child at 3.15pm you will be asked by the teacher to come along to the 
office before leaving the School to confirm that your child will not be attending the club. 

 
Thank you. 
Mrs Forster 
……………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

I would like my child …………………………………………..…………..  Class …………..  
to attend Y2 COLOURING CLUB on Tuesday evenings after school. 

 

My child will be collected from the Primary School at 4.15pm by:~  

………………………………………………………………………………….......................................... 

        
 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………. 
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